
 
 

 

 

 
On Wednesday, August 9, 2017 at 6:00 pm the Town Board of the Town of Washington, La 

Crosse County, Wisconsin held its monthly meeting at the said town hall with all members present. 
Town Chairman, Dan Korn called the meeting to order.  The agenda was properly posted.  The July 
minutes were reviewed.  A motion was made and seconded to approve the minutes as presented.  
The motion carried.  The treasurer report was presented.  A motion was made and seconded to 
approve the treasurer’s report.  The motion carried.  We reviewed the monthly bills.  A motion was 
made and seconded to pay the bills.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to pay 
50% of the Scott Construction sealcoating bill.  The motion carried. 

CCFC Report:  Dan gave an update on the Coon Creek Fire Commission.  He gave an 
update on the new vehicle and the expected delivery should be in 6 weeks.  The budget committee is 
Dan Korn, Sally Lindahl, and Gary Wilson.  And fire inspection should be done at least once per 
year.   

Roads Report:  Town of Greenfield wants to meet to decide how to repair the spillway and 
turnaround on Kammel Coulee Road.  An agreement was signed by both boards in 1963 to do a 
50% split on the cost of maintaining the spillway on Kammel Coulee Road.   Both Korn Coulee and 
Kammel Coulee Roads are currently closed until repairs can be made.   

Dan checked and the town can transfer land with Doug Meyer on Cornell Road.  A motion 
was made to consider a land exchange with Doug Meyer at the Northwest end of Cornell Road in 
lieu of a variance for the house and new shed in exchange of land for a town turnaround.  The 
motion carried. 

Several private driveway road culverts are plugged.  We will send letters and a copy of the 
driveway ordinance to the landowners so they open the culverts on their driveways.  

Ryan and Kayla Kyser rezone was approved by the La Crosse County Zoning Committee.  A 
motion was made and seconded to accept the rezone petition 1997 approved by La Crosse County 
Zoning Committee for Ryan and Kayla Kyser.  The motion carried. 

A motion was made and seconded to accept and approve the tracking permit from Scott 
Gaethke.  The motion carried.  A motion was made and seconded to accept and approve the 
tracking permit from Dave Pretasky for Bear’s Den of Wisconsin LLC.  The motion carried. 

We reviewed the miscellaneous correspondence.  We received a letter from La Crosse 
County Zoning that they are considering amending the County Zoning plan in to allow small farm 
animals in sub-divisions within La Crosse County.  Brian Meyer from the DOT informed the town 
that they will be looking at the site distance for the Antony Road intersection on Tuesday, August 15 
at 9 am.   

Our next meeting will be Wednesday, September 13, 2017 at 6:00 pm.  A motion was made 
and seconded to adjourn the meeting.  The meeting was adjourned at 7:00 p.m.  

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Barb Muenzenberger, Clerk 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 
 

 
  


